
 

 

16th June 2016 

Year 1 Big Sleepover! 
Friday 1st July 2016 

 
Dear Parents  
We are planning a sleepover in school for all children in Year One classes. 
Due to space restrictions and adult to child ratio, we will only be able to accept a 
limited number of children. 
  
The Big Sleepover will take place on the evening of Friday 1st July 2016.  
The children will go home as normal at 3.15pm where they should have tea, get 
changed and pack their bags. They should return to school at 5.30pm with the 
following;  

 

 A sleeping bag or quilt, a pillow. 

 Nightwear and wash bag. 

 Any special bedtime toy your child may need or a favourite book to read. 

 Change of clothes for the following day.  

 Board/card games to play – please NO electronic games or mobile phones.  

 
If anyone has any spare sleeping mats or airbeds could we please borrow them for the night.  
Activities for the night will include playing board games, reading to each other, watching DVDs, eating snacks and 
hopefully some sleep. The children will be provided with a snack before bedtime and breakfast the next morning, 
therefore, we would ask for £2 contribution towards this.  
Parents will not be able to stay. They should only to drop off and collect their  child on the morning of Saturday 2nd 
July, no later than 11am.  
 
This is an optional, fun activity for your child to prepare them for future residential visits away from home. If your 
child cannot settle and is distressed, we MUST be able to contact you so that you can come and collect them. Please 
therefore ensure that you are contactable on the phone number you supply below.  
If you have any concerns (e.g. sleep problems), please come and speak to either your child’s class teacher or Mrs. 
Badar (Deputy Headteacher) 
Can you please complete the consent slip below and return to school no later than 9.00am Friday 24th June 
 
Thanking you for all your support  
 

 
 

Mrs. NK Badar (Deputy Headteacher) 

 
 
 



 

Year 1 Big Sleepover! 
Friday 1st July 2016 - Permission Slip 

 
 
 
 
 
- 
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………………..Year………………………  
 
I am happy for my child to participate in the Big Sleepover as detailed in the letter. 
  
I enclose a £2 contribution towards the snack before bedtime and  breakfast for the next morning. 
 
Please supply a contact name and number should we need to contact you. 
 
Contact Name……………………………………………………………………..Contact Number………………………………………….  
 
Please detail any medical or dietary conditions that we need to be made aware of.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………Parent Date…………………………………. 
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